
WEST LAFAYETTE HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Monday, May 14, 2018 

Announcements are to be made during each 1st hour class.  Teachers may read them or ask a student to take regular responsibility.  Please post for further review.  
Please note:  Announcements may be run for a maximum of three days only and must be turned in by 1:00 to run in the next day’s print. 

 
MEDIA CENTER PLEA: Dear Students, please remember to return your overdue library books. We are 
searching for "books that were made into movies," "biographies," and "history" books from way back last 
semester. Thank you for your help. 
 
Trident yearbooks can still be ordered for $60 from Ms. Dixon in 2129.  Reserve yours before the school year 
ends!    
 
SOPHOMORES: Stop by the front office during lunch to order your class of 2020 t-shirts.  Show your pride for 
your class and help fund prom by purchasing one now!  Don’t miss out! 
   
HS Seniors in Choir/Musical/A Cappella - there will be a Senior Song Meeting TODAY in the Choir Room 
at 1:00pm! Also on Wednesday and Friday of this week! 
 
SPANISH CLUB:  Are you interested in leading Spanish Club for the 2018-19 school year? If so, see Sra. 
Espinoza by today. 
 
Model U.N. Elections in Mr. Levy’s Room, Monday, May 14th at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Are you interested in design, business, art, manufacturing, programming, or robotics?  West Side’s high school 
robotics team will be doing robot demonstrations in the Student Commons today during High School Lunch!  
Drop by if you’re interested in controlling robots or joining our team! 
 
West Lafayette Dance Team callout, tomorrow at 1:10 p.m. in Mrs. Roush’s room, 1326.  
 
All Academic Superbowl participants are invited to a pizza party in Miss Croy’s room for lunch on Wednesday 
5/16. 
 
Girls Golf Team Callout: Any girls interested in playing for the High School Girls Golf Team next fall need to 
attend a brief Callout meeting in Coach Boaz's room (2229) after school on Wednesday 5/18.  Information 
about summer hitting and next season will be provided.  Any interested girls who cannot attend the meeting 
should come talk with Coach Boaz ahead of the meeting. 
 
There will be a Football meeting in Coach Fry's room G607 at 1PM on Thursday May 17th. This meeting is for 
football players currently in grades 9-11.  Eat lunch, then come to meeting. 
 
BEST BUDDIES ~ All members are welcome and encouraged to join us in saying farewell to our graduates at 
the Senior breakfast Thursday morning at 7:15 a.m. in Mrs. Eubank's room (1206). Stop by and congratulate our 
graduates including the Indiana High School Chapter President of the Year - Alyssa Yeoman! 
 
COUNSELING 
 
Nature Bridge is offering science-based one-week and two-week backpacking programs in Yosemite National 
Park and the Olympic National Parks. No experience necessary and financial aid is available.  For more 
information visit: www.naturebridge.org/summerbackpacking. If interested contact Katie Draude at 415-598-
9832 or kdraude@naturebridge.org.  
 
MENU
 
Breakfast 
Mon. – Mini Pancakes 
Tues. – Breakfast Burrito or French Toast 
Wed. – Pancake Wraps 
Thurs. – Breakfast Burrito or Cinnamon Roll 
Fri. – Biscuit & Gravy 
 
 

 
Lunch 
Mon. – Cheeseburger 
Tues. – Chicken & Noodles 
Wed. – Breakfast for Lunch 
Thurs. – Mac & Cheese 
Fri. – Cheese Pizza 
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